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It is with a heavy heart that we cancel another Annual 

Mother’s Day Social. With social distancing guidelines still 

in place, we are unable to accommodate that many 

guests in our facility at one time. We encourage immedi-

ate family members to call in for a time to see their loved 

ones or take them out for a few hours. We have had sev-

eral residents going for drives and it absolutely lifts their 

spirits for the entire day . We thank all of you for your un-

derstanding during this time! 

3 



4 

Virtual visits are still available— 

Please call the facility to see if someone is available to assist you with this.  

 

Indoor visits are now being offered seven days a week with ten time slots available 

each day.  Please call the facility to set up an appointment. As a reminder, we must 

continue the check-in process at the beginning of your visit like usual, so please wait 

for assistance before entering the building. We appreciate everyone’s cooperation. 

The Annual Slice of Summer Picnic will be cancelled this year due to Covid-19 re-
strictions. The residents and staff cannot wait to resume our normal activities and to be 
able to spend time with friends of BCE like we did before! 

  

We offer local meal deliveries at lunchtime Monday-Friday.  Please spread the word 
to anyone you feel may benefit from this service and give us a call or shoot an email 
to one of our dietary supervisors for more details! 
 

BCE Contacts 

Administrator/Owner Shane Sissel Shane.sissel@bcecares.com 

Activity Director Tiffany Schafbuch Tiffany.schafbuch@bcecares.com 

Assistant Director of Nursing Rachel Hansen Rachel.hansen@bcecares.com 

Dietary Supervisor Shelby DeGeorge Shelby.degeorge@bcecares.com 

Dietary Supervisor Andrea DeVilder Andrea.devilder@bcecares.com 

Director of Nursing Christina Kasal Christina.kasal@bcecares.com 

Housekeeping Supervisor Bri Haynes Bri.haynes@bcecares.com 

HR Manager & Billing Leslie Kirkpatrick Leslie.kirkpatrick@bcecares.com 

Maintenance Supervisor Robert Hall Robert.hall@bcecares.com 

Physical Therapist Assistant Crystal Griffith Crystal.griffith@bcecares.com 
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Our web page is currently under construction, but be on the lookout 
for our new webpage. We will let you know when it’s ready, and until 

then, please check us out on Facebook! We are always posting up-
dates, photos and activities every week.  

Brooklyn Community Estate 

406 North Street 

Brooklyn, Iowa 52211 

Phone: 641-522-9263 

Fax: 641-522-5684 

E-mail: info@brooklyncommunityestate.com 

Bear Creek Rehab 

406 North Street 
Brooklyn, Iowa 52211 
Phone: 641-522-5826 

5 

Please share this newsletter with your family. If any other family members would like a copy 

mailed to them monthly, please feel free to email their names and addresses to tiffa-

ny.schafbuch@bcecares.com and she will gladly get them added to the mailing list. 

Do you know anyone who may be interested in joining our team? Shoot 
me an email and I’ll send you an application.  

We’d love to hear from you! 
Leslie.kirkpatrick@bcecares.com  




